

Meet the Teacher Mrs. McCann





Welcome!

Dear 6th Graders and Families.

I am so excited to be your teacher this year! I have been an elementary teacher for 17 years. Last year I was super lucky to be able to teach fifth grade at Doule and work with some of you. I am looking forward to seeing so many familiar faces!

In addition to being a teacher, I am a mom to two wonderful girls, Addison and Quinn ages 17 and 12. I am also a dog mom to Maxey, my mini goldendoodle. My husband's name is Dan and together we love going to the beach and spending time with family and friends. Our favorite beach is Ocean City, NJ. We vacation there every summer!

We are going to have so much fun together this school year! Sixth grade will be both exciting and challenging. I'm looking forward to building upon your 5th grade reading, writing and math skills. We will learn about Cells and the Human Body, Forces, and Astronomy in Science and Ancient Civilizations in Social Studies!

Parents-I am here to support you and your child in any way possible this year. If you have questions, or anything you would like to share with me about your child before school starts. please email me at mmccann@cbsd.org. I'll see you soon! Enjoy the rest of your summer!

Respectfully, Mrs. McCann





My Favorites:

Food: Pizza!

Activity: Walking my dog

Flower: Peony **Drink: Coffee** Season: Fall

Sport: Flag Football

Subject: Reading

Color: Teal **Book: Wonder**

Contact Information:





